
BOX Informational Circular IC-2018-06 

 
 
 

                                                 Informational Circular                  IC-2018-06 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOX Options Exchange (“BOX” or “The Exchange”) recently distributed IC-2018-05, which 

detailed the hardware upgrade on the BOX SOLA® Trading platform that occurred on February 3, 

2018. At this time, BOX is rolling back the hardware upgrade until further notice. The Exchange 

will inform Participants via Informational Circular with appropriate updates.  

 

Contacts 

Please contact the BOX Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 

BOXMOC@boxoptions.com should you require additional information. 

 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: Hardware Upgrade – ROLLBACK  

DATE: February 7, 2018 

 

  

https://boxoptions.com/assets/IC-2018-05-Hardware-Upgrade-COMPLETE.pdf
mailto:BOXMOC@boxoptions.com

